
Faith Formation Attendance Policy 

 

In order to help ensure our young people are ready for the Sacraments they are preparing to 

receive, and all the others are participating actively in learning about their faith, we have 

updated our attendance policy for the Faith Formation Year. 

 

All students are allowed 4 absences each Faith Formation School Year.  

 

If you have a child or teen in Sacramental Prep, they will not be able to receive the sacrament if 

more than 4 days are missed in the Faith Formation year. 

If you have a child in regular classes, they will not be able to move to the next grade level if they 

miss more than 4 days in the Faith Formation year. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Fr. Nick Cottrill or Kasey Breaux. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.   


